
Over the last 40 years, Colorado has enacted laws that increase patient safety, strengthen access 
to health care and contain costs. Now, a series of ballot measures proposed by trial lawyers would 
destroy these common-sense policies. There’s a better way—Senate Bill 130. It’s a sensible solution  
we can pass this legislative session. 

THE FUTURE OF HEALTH CARE 
IN COLORADO IS UNDER ATTACK
Oppose Harmful Ballot Measures;  
Support Senate Bill 130 Instead
Proposed ballot initiatives threaten to make health care more 
expensive, harder to find and less safe in our state. Senate Bill 
130 is the reasonable alternative.

NO on Ballot Initiatives 150, 274, 
275, 276 & 277   
• Destroy safe spaces that promote patient safety in 

medical care. 

• Eliminate reasonable limits on the amount of 
money an individual can collect when suing a 
health care provider.  

• Drive up costs for health care providers and, in turn, 
patients.  

• Result in many health care specialists opting out of 
higher-risk procedures and patient care, charging 
more for these services or leaving their practices 
altogether. 

The devastating impact on Coloradans:
•	Decreased access to care—particularly in rural and 

underserved communities. 

•	Even more expensive health care. 

•	Reduced health care quality and patient safety.

YES on SB-130: The Fair, Reasonable 
& Balanced Solution    
•	 Increases the limit on how much an individual can 

collect when they win a lawsuit to a reasonable 
level, while still protecting health care for millions of 
Coloradans.

•	Positions Colorado to continue attracting and 
retaining talented health care providers.

•	Protects patients and the medical community, 
promoting access to high-quality, affordable 
health care for all Coloradans. 

 

SB-130 would: 
•	Preserve access to health care for Coloradans, 

particularly in rural and underserved communities.  

•	Protect patients from skyrocketing health care 
costs. 

•	Help maintain access to higher-risk procedures 
and specialty care.

Don’t wait until November to risk patient safety, quality of care, affordability and health care access. 
Act NOW to safeguard these protections for Coloradans. Oppose the ballot measures and support 
Senate Bill 130.  Learn more: protectpatientaccessco.org

https://protectpatientaccessco.org/

